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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Ploughing Operations 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on the 21st November 2023 for approximately 10 

days, the “Forth Sentinel” will be carrying out ploughing operations in the Port of 

Grangemouth and its approaches. 

The vessel will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of movements and will maintain a listening 

watch on VHF Channel 71, 16 and 14. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  
 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
Nos 07, 14 and 73 of 2021 remain in force 
Nos 21, 28, 55 and 86 of 2022 remain in force 
Nos of 08, 09, 22, 25, 36, 87, 89, 98, 99, and 105 2023 remain in force 

 

Issued by:  

Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager Grangemouth 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Figure 1 Survey area - NOT TO BE USED FOR NAVIGATION 

 


